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BACKGROUND

“The 2030 Agenda for Sustainable Development, adopted by all United Nations
Member States in 2015, provides a shared blueprint for peace and prosperity for
people and the planet, now and into the future. The 17 Sustainable Development
Goals (SDGs) are at its heart, an urgent call for action by all developed and
developing countries in a global partnership. They recognize that ending poverty

https://cifalmalaga.org/web/


and other deprivations must go hand-in-hand with strategies that improve health
and education, reduce inequality, and spur economic growth – all while tackling
climate change and working to preserve our oceans and forests.” A way to bring
the SDGs closer to society and to raise awareness is with the younger population,
children. This way CIFAL Málaga carries out workshops with kids to teach them
about the Goals for 2030. 

EVENT OBJECTIVES

To teach children about the 17 Sustainable Development Goals in an interactive
way with a workshop. 

LEARNING OBJECTIVES

To teach children about the 17 Sustainable Development Goals in an interactive
way with a workshop. 

CONTENT AND STRUCTURE

The workshop's content was an interactive lecture about the 17 Sustainable
Development Goals and two activities where the kids had to use their cooperative
and communicative skills to get solutions, both activities related to the SDGs.

METHODOLOGY

The workshop was conducted at Casita del Jardinero del Mayor de Málaga, CIFAL
Málaga´s office.

TARGETED AUDIENCE

The workshop was specific for students from I.E.S. Nuestra Señora de la Victoria.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION



The workshop was specific for students from I.E.S. Cerro del Viento.


